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PR S b S S e R T S T L
From: Robin Dresser <RDresser@town.sutton.ma.us> on behalf of Robin Dresser
Sent: Friday, March 4, 2022 8:40 AM
To: Tammy Mahoney
Subject: Re: 435 Boston Road

We have no issues or comments for this retreat lot at this time. Thank you! -Robin

On Tue, Mar 1, 2022 at 1:10 PM Tammy Mahoney <t.mahonev@town.sutton.ma.us> wrote:

Hi All,

Attached please find a retreat lot special permit application along with the plan for 435 Boston Road. I have
also attached a project review form. A public hearing is scheduled for March 28; please return any comments
to the planning department by March 15™,

Thank you.

Tammy Mahoney
Town of Sutton
Marion’s Camp &
Planning Department
4 Uxbridge Road
Sutton, MA 01590

508-865-8729

Please be advised that the Attorney General has ruled that communication via electronic mail in the public
domain is not confidential and is considered a matter of public record. Furthermore, all communications
(including this one) will be retained for 10 years.
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